
To whom it may concern    4/2/2013 

 

 

We have just had completed three extensions to our family home, which were planned 

and executed by the team at Frank Goulding Ltd. 

 

We chose FGL to plan, manage and build our extensions because we were aware that 

they had a very sound and favourable reputation as professional builders, in this area. 

 

Despite taking over our family home for nigh on 8 months, during which they built, 

knocked through, re-built, tiled, plastered, added electrical cables, altered the heating 

system and added changes as we desired, the whole team, never failed to be polite, 

considerate and accommodating throughout the project.   

 

We did not move out of our home during any of the renovation, but FGL managed to 

keep our cooker, washing machine and dishwasher fully functioning throughout. On most 

occasions they would clear and clean the area they had been working in to allow near 

normal living to continue. 

 

Although there where several stressful moments, the team and Aidan and Ross in 

particular, worked hard to ensure that the stresses were minimised and ultimately 

overcome. 

 

Thanks to the professionalism of the whole team (and the team sometimes numbered 

over 10 people around the house at one time) we now have a home that we a very 

pleased with and that meets all of our original expectations and dreams. 

 

We would not hesitate to recommend FGL to plan and complete any building project, 

large or small. 

 

Just make sure you have plenty of tea and coffee to hand. 


